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Village Support Program continue  
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Shida Kartli State representative Giorgi Khojevanishvili together with his Deputy Amiran Kristesiashvili
and the Mayor of Gori Municipality attended the meetings with the population and listened to their
opinions. Another meetings were held in Ditsi, Kordi, Arbo and Kvarkheti. According to the locals’
decision, outdoor lighting in Kordi, Arbo and Kvarkheti will be arranged and in Ditsi rehabilitation the
part of the kindergarten building and yard were selected.

Within the framework of the program, GEL 20 000 was allocated for Ditsi, 16 000 GEL for Kordi and 12
-12 thousand GEL for Arbo and Kvarkheti. “The village support program was renewed last year and
continues to be active this year. Locals decide what is the most important and necessary for the
population. The program promotes both the regulation of rural infrastructure and the involvement of the
population in the decision-making process,’’ said the State representative.

Within the framework of the program GEL 1 596 000 will be allocated for the villages of Gori
Municipality, which will be distributed to 115 villages.
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